
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 9:13 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Rauf Khaligov

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Rauf

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This letter to OEB in regards of file#EB-2020-0246 and would like to let you know my opinion in regards of your
decision to change a seasonal class rate.
First of all i would like to thanks all you for good operation.
My opinion is if you change a rate and increase my payments for electricity go up this will affect on my life because
i won't be able to use electricity as much as i wish for normal live and have to cut my spends on other live essential
demands. I hope you will consider again the rate and make it more reasonable at such difficult time of live.




